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Thank you for joining The Ballard Family in celebrating a

beautiful Mass in honor of Mr. Ballard. They appreciated all the

heartfelt condolences and your presence.  It was a beautiful

service and Mr. Ballard will be sorely missed.  In the near

future, we will be providing you with further information in

regard to his legacy garden. In addition, we will be asking for

your assistance in cleaning, procuring of a dumpster and

removal of miscellaneous items.

Eighth Grade will
be having a

Science Fair on
April 11, 2025.

The next 6-week spring
session begins this coming

Monday,
 April 7, 2025 

from 3:00 pm - 4:00 pm
 in  the library.  

Amazing Fundraising
Opportunity for our School!

04/09/25

A BIG Thank you to Mrs. Carruthers,
 Mrs. Garibian, Mrs. Hiedo,  Mr. Jacob,

Mrs. Perry, Mrs. Polus, Mr. & Mrs. Ponce,
Mrs. Sliwinski & Mrs. Tohe for helping 

us during lunch hour! 

PARENTS:
Service hours totals are being

sent on next week, please enter
any pending hours in Gradelink

for approval. Thank you!
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Questions?  Visit the School Website:
www.holytrinityschoolelcajon.com                     

School Phone Number: (619) 444-7529    
                                      Fax (619) 444-4406
Office Hours:   M-T-Th-F  7:30am-3:30pm - 
                           Wednesdays 7:30am-1:30pm             
Extended Care (619) 444-5043
Sports League Website:  www.leaguelineup.com
Preschool (619) 444-1052 
  Director: Carol Furois         cfurois@holytrinityhawks.com

  
 Principal: Dr. Amanda LoCoco   alococo@holytrinityhawks.com
 Bookkeeper:   Madlain Arabo      schoolbookkeeper@holytrinityhawks.com 
Secretary:      Mary Ray                  ray@holytrinityhawks.com
Adm Asst:  Monica Morales      mmorales@holytrinityhawks.com

  Frequently used numbers:

  Uniform Store:  (619) 466-5437     
  FACTS Helpline: (866) 441-4637

 

We are available to assist you!

Talent Show

Do you have a special talent? Share it with the school! We will be holding talent show auditions
on April 30  when we return from Spring Break. The talent show will be held on May 7 . I can’t
wait to see everyone showcase their unique talents! 

th th

PTG

Our PTG (Parent Teacher Group) is critical to the health and success of our school. We would
love to begin meetings for our 2025-2026 PTG in May of this year. If there is no PTG we cannot
put on any great events or fundraisers for our school. Please volunteer! Email me your interest
by April 11   alococo@holytrinityhawks.comth

Pizza Party

Grades K-4 had full participation in the raffle! Pizza will be served on Wednesday, April 9th
from 12-12:30. Congrats! 

Events at a Glance April

04/08/25 All School Mass 8:00 AM

04/09/25 Rubio’s Fundraiser

04/11/25 Science Fair 8  gradeth

04/15/25 All School Mass 8:00 AM

04/17/25 11:15 am Stations & Veneration 

04/17/25 12:30 pm Dismissal /Preschool open until 3:45 PM

04/18/25-04/25/25 Easter Vacation-No School

04/28/25 Return to School

04/28/25 Disciples of Christ

Today’s Enclosures

Every week there will be a hawk in our Newsletter. First parent that
finds it and emails me at mmorales@holytrinityhawks.com, gets a

shout out and a small prize. Good luck Hawk Parents!

Rubio’s (HC)                Eighth Grade Graduation Attendance Questionnaire (HC)
Kiddokinetics (HC)    Eighth Grade Balance Sheet (HC)           
                                                                        DC= Digital Copy         HC = Hard Copy

The following SCRIP
 Gift Cards offer a higher return
to our school and are available

for purchase

SCRIP 
CORNER

10%SCRIP for Holy Trinity

12 %

Mrs. Korkis, mom to Violet in
second grade found our hawk in

this week’s newsletter. As you can
see, she has an infectious smile

and we enjoy seeing her on
campus. Thank you for being part

of the HT Family!

Calista M. in seventh grade made it to
finals this weekend against more

advanced competitors in Anaheim.  She
will be performing at the Pacific Islander

Festival in Ski Beach in the summer.
Thousands of people celebrate this
festival every year and we are super

proud of her accomplishment! 

https://www.holytrinityschoolelcajon.com/
https://www.leaguelineup.com/welcome.asp?url=catholicsportsleague
mailto:alococo@holytrinityhawks.com
https://www.raiseright.com/shop/account/personal-dashboard


Preschool: Sophia A.

Kindergarten: Mia V.

First: Samuel B.

Second: Jack H.

Third: Henry K.

Fourth: Sullivan C.

Fifth: Joleen M.

Sixth: Amelia H.

Seventh: Taleen M.

Eighth: Madeline G.

From the Parish 
The Parish is in need of small
individually wrapped candies

to be given away at the Annual
Parish Easter Egg Hunt on
Easter morning after the

Masses. No need for plastic
eggs, candy only please. If
 you would like to send a

monetary donation instead,
 feel free to do so as well.  This

is a free fun event for the
whole Parish community to
enjoy! Last  day to drop off

candy is 
April 14, 2025.

 April 4, 2025. 

Be 
our

 Best

Be 
our

 Best

Sports News
Spring Season is in full swing, visit the 

San Diego Catholic Sports League for current Girls
JV & Varsity game schedules.

  Please email Steve Funk at facilities@holytrinityhawks.com or
 text him at (619) 820-0475.

Need Service Hours?
Sign up to help out at the

 Snack Shack on Saturday’s!

Disciples of
Christ for the

month of March
*Integrity*

Second Grade: Francis S.

Stations of the Cross

6:00 PM on 04/04/25

11:30 AM on 04/10/25

11:15 AM on 04/17/25*

*Stations & Veneration

We would like to take this opportunity to wish Miss. Arabo
the absolute best since today is her last day as part of the

HT Staff but not from our HT Family. We will miss her
upbeat attitude and infectious smile around the school.

We wish her success as she continues her studies and the
best of luck with her new endeavors! 

Thank you to all the parents
that have turned in their signed

parent agreements. Today is
the deadline.

Alexander A.     April 9
Emmanuel H.    April 11

We would like to thank 
Mr. Polus dad of Austina
in sixth grade and Austin

in third for fixing the door
for Ms. Maune’s 3  Grade

classroom. 

rd

One last picture of Gold Rush
Days from Mrs. Vickery’s

 4   Grade Class. th

All Stations of the Cross are in the Parish.

Grade

https://www.leaguelineup.com/welcome.asp?url=catholicsportsleague
mailto:facilities@holytrinityhawks.com
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0944AAA92FA4F9C34-55649034-snack

